
 
 
 
 
 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, DWARKA 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has come to our attention that a small group of parents is actively circulating false and 
malicious information regarding the school fee structure, with the clear intent to mislead and 
create confusion within the school community. 
 
We wish to categorically state that all matters pertaining to school fees are currently sub judice 
before the Hon’ble Court. Delhi Public School, Dwarka is fully complying with all court 
directives, including interim orders, in both letter and spirit. 
 
It is deeply unfortunate that some of the individuals spreading this misinformation have 
themselves failed to comply with the court’s interim directions regarding fee payment—an act 
that may constitute contempt of court. 
 
We urge you, dear parents, not to be influenced by such baseless propaganda. This is not just 
a matter of institutional integrity—it is about preserving the safe, respectful, and focused 
environment that your children deserve. 
 
We understand that such frivolous and baseless allegations can cause momentary doubt and 
discomfort, but we are confident that your faith in the values and ethos of DPS Dwarka will 
prevail. 
 
Delhi Public School, Dwarka is not just an institution—it is a living legacy built on decades of 
dedication, integrity, and an unwavering commitment to excellence. Generations of students 
have entered these gates as curious toddlers and departed as confident young citizens, 
equipped to contribute meaningfully to the nation and the world beyond. No attempt to 
malign or diminish this legacy can undo the values we have instilled or the trust we continue 
to uphold in the hearts of our students and parents. 
 
We deeply value the trust you have placed in us, and we seek your continued support and 
cooperation as the matter proceeds through the legal process. 
 
With sincere regards, 
 
Principal 
Delhi Public School, Dwarka 


